Decembar 9, 1938

My dear Watson,

Thankes for your letter of November 30th. I am glad
to hsar how you hava been getting on, and thet you are now
likely to be settled in Washington. I am sure you will
find that envlronment a pleasant one, with ths oprortunities
for contact both in the Graduate School and in offiolal
eircles.

Oood luck!

fours slncersly,



